ENOUGH!NO MORE ARMS FOR ATROCITIES





AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL



Dear President Obama.

After the recent shootings in schools in the USA, it is good to hear that you want to stop this happening ever again. It is not only in the USA that children and adults are killed with guns — it happens in other countries too, every day.

As a world leader, you have the power and the responsibility to stop this happening. I hope that in March 2013 you will support a strong global Arms Trade Treaty (ATT), which will help to stop weapons ending up in the hands of people who abuse human rights. All around the world, children like me are counting on you to protect us from deadly weapons.

Please protect us by helping to make sure that:

- An international arms transfer will be stopped if it is known or likely that the arms will be used for serious violations of human rights or other crimes;
- All types of weapons, munitions and arms transfers are regulated under the ATT;
- The ATT can be effectively monitored and enforced.

The life of every person is precious, no matter where she or he lives.

Please protect our future with a strong treaty that saves lives and protects people.

Yours sincerely,

Name:	
Address:	



President Barack Obama
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20500
USA

index: ACT 30/011/2013

Image: © Amnesty International
Amnesty International, International Secretariat, Peter Benenson House,
1 Easton Street, London WC1X 0DW, United Kingdom
amnesty.org